
SCHOOL NEWSLETTER VIA EMAIL 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
We are transitioning to a paperless fortnightly newsletter.  
So that you can be up to date with our school news and events, we encourage you to 
provide an email address to the schools office as soon as possible. 
 
Each fortnight parents who have provided the school a valid email address, will receive 
an email with the Schools Newsletter attached as a PDF file. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet and wish to receive a Newsletter you will be able 
to collect a copy from the school administration building. 
 
Our website is a great source of information to students, families and community 
members. 
 
Our website www.gordonvass.eq.edu.au provides many features and information 
including: 

 
� Fortnightly Newsletter 
� School Calendar of Events 
� Newsflashes & important updates – eg. event cancellations 
� School Handbook and Annual Report 
� P & C information  
� Tuckshop and Uniform shop news and pricelists 

 
We encourage all parents with internet access to use our new website when seeking 
information, updates or forms.  
Simply visit www.gordonvass.eq.edu.au for up to date information. 
 
Parents who wish to receive fortnightly newsletters via email please fill in the form below 
and return it to the office.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Lloyd Perkins 
Principal 
�------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

I Wish To Receive Our School Newsletter By E-mail 
 

 
Student/s- Parent/s- Name:  ________________________________________   
 
Class: ___________ 
 
 

� Please forward the newsletter by e-mail to the address below.  
I do not need to receive a paper copy. 

 
 Our e-mail address is:  ______________________________________     

      (please print clearly) 
 
Parent Name:  ____________________________    
 
Signature:  ______________________ 


